
          August 11, 2021

Dear Parents:

     It has been a very busy summer at Stratton School with numerous projects and
annual maintenance routines preparing for the start of the school year. For more
information on these projects, check out the website and the Facebook page. A big
thank you goes out to the summer crew for all of their hard work as the building looks
awesome. 

     As for the start of school, many of you have reached out to inquire about our plans.
Like you, we have been following the new COVID strain with concerns about how it will
impact our daily activities and our students and staff. After a discussion with our Nurse,
Trisha Lebeda, and the school board, we plan to start the school year with optional
masking. A high percentage of the staff are vaccinated and we are optimistic we can
provide a safe environment for teaching and learning. We know things are changing
daily and there is still a lot of decisions to consider for this safe environment. We will
follow all state and federal mandates, as well as monitor our school population. 

     Please refer to the school’s website for additional opening day information. Bus
routes, classroom supplies, and any COVID updates will all be available as we get closer
to the opening day of school on September 1st. 

    Sincerely,

                Barry O. London
                                   Superintendent & Principal

Flagstaff RSU/Eustis School Department
Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME  04982 
Phone:  (207) 246-2283
    Fax:  (207) 246-6598

Come grow with us!


